
Public Comment Period:  
Proposed Water Quality Standards &  

Clean Water Act 401 Certification  
Procedures 

For all interested individuals, an online hearing regarding the Tribe’s Water Quality 
Standards for Surface Waters on the Southern Ute Indian Reservation and Clean 
Water Act Section 401 Water Quality Certification Procedures will be held on: 

Thursday October 7, 2021  3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

To attend the hearing, please register at https://bit.ly/3wnzxAb before the event. 
The live online hearing will be recorded and posted on the Tribe’s website at 
https://southernute-nsn.gov/justice-and-regulatory/epd/public-comments/  

A 60-day public comment period on the Southern Ute Indian Tribe’s water quality 
standards and Clean Water Act section 401 certification procedures will be held from: 

August 23 to October 22, 2021 

 
 

You can submit your comments by one of the following methods: 

 E-mail: wqs@southernute-nsn.gov (Preferred Method)

 Mail: Water Quality Standards Committee, Environmental Programs Division,
Southern Ute Indian Tribe, P.O. Box 737 #81, 71 Mike Frost Way, Ignacio, Colorado
81137.


